
Pantry Pack Messaging that was sent out to selective families based on need: 

 

Pantry Pack support throughout the year: 

Hello! 

I am reaching out to you because you have either indicated that you would like to receive 
Pantry Packs this year, or because you were receiving Pantry Packs last year.  If you believe you 
have received this e-mail by error, please respond and let me know that you are not interested 
in Pantry Pack at this time. 

  

What is Pantry Pack? 

Pantry pack is a bag of non-perishable foods, canned goods, and snacks that are handed out 
each week throughout the year to help support families.  If you feel like your family could use 
this support throughout the year, reach out to Mr. Doyle tdoyle@lwsd.org and he can add you 
to the Pantry Pack list of support if you are not already on it.  Once you notify Mr. Doyle that 
you could use the support, there will be 2 options for how you can receive your Pantry Packs 
throughout the year. 

  

Pantry Pack Options for this year:  

Option 1:  Do not need this service (Do not have to communicate with Mr. Doyle if this is your 
option. 

  

Option 2:  You can choose to pick up a Pantry Pack each week on Thursday during your pick-up 
for school lunch.  I (Mr. Doyle) will be setting up each Thursday to hand out Pantry Packs to 
student/parent when/if they are picking up their lunch.  This will be available every Thursday 
starting October 29th until otherwise noted. 

  

Option 3:  Let me know that you would like to be a part of Pantry Pack, but you would prefer 
delivery each month.  What this would mean, is that the first Thursday of every Month, myself 
or a Timberline representative will deliver 4 packs (1 months’ worth) to your home.  With 
delivery, we would bring the packs, knock on your door, and then leave packs at your door. 
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*  It is very helpful for assessing need and developing this program if you can respond directly 
to Mr. Doyle.  If you are not already on our list, you will be added to the following month when 
your support will start. 

IF you have any questions or concerns, contact Mr. Doyle tdoyle@lwsd.org 
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